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CITY OF CHARLESTON 
 
 
 
 
A meeting of the Design Review Board (DRB) will not be held on Tuesday, January 18th, 
2022, at 4:30 p.m.  due to no applications received for Board review. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* Individuals with questions concerning the above items should contact the Department of Planning, 

Preservation and Sustainability at (843) 724.3765, or view our website at www.charleston-sc.gov/drb. 
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, people who need alternative formats, ASL 
(American Sign Language) Interpretation or other accommodation please contact Janet Schumacher at 
(843) 577-1389 or email schumacherj@charleston-sc.gov three business days prior to the meeting. 
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